
Peter Frei 
101 Maybrook Road 
HOLLAND, MA 01521      April 24, 2009 
 
 
 
 
 
Mass State Police 
Legal Section 
470 Worcester Road 
FRAMINGHAM, MA 01702 
 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
 
Under the public information’s act, I respectfully request a copy of a larceny that 
happened at the Police Department in Holland, MA 01521. 
 
Officer Moran reported marihuana missing form the evidence locker. Kevin Gleason, 
(Kevin P. Gleason), Chief of Police in Holland and officer Moran were the only two 
individuals who had a key to the evidence locker. John Swift from the state police 
investigated the larceny. This happened most likely in 2002, or 2001 or 2003. 
 
Different residents have repeatedly accused Kevin Gleason of misconduct since then. I 
am the owner of the Holland Blog (www.01521.com), and intend to write about the 
incident. I need the report to get the facts straight. 
 
I appreciate your cooperation. If you need to contact me, please do so any time at 413 
626 3519.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Peter Frei 

http://www.01521.com/

